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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Margie Logue [wumples51@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 10:02 AM
To: publicadvisor@cpuc.ca.gov
Cc: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Uphold ALJ Decision to reject SDG&E A1105023

Categories: Ready to Docket

To Whom It May Concern:  Please up hold the decision to reject SDG&E building of additional power plants. 
 We, in San Diego, do not need more pollution added to our already poor air quality. It is outrageous that an out 
of state company decides that it is to their economic advantage to build an unneeded power plant at the entrance 
to one of our largest Regional Parks.  Cogentrix has shown little regard for the people of San Diego and has 
been downright rude to the people in Santee.  They continually tell us that their power plant is none of our 
business.  Please see all the letters from actual people protesting this plant.  With the decisions of San Diego 
Planning Commission and San Diego City Council  against this plant our faith  in democracy was restored. 
 Please do not put the interests of large corporations above the health and welfare of the people.  Thank you.   
Margie Logue 9161 Heatherdale St. Santee Ca 92071  
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